
 
 
 
June 24, 2020 

Facilities, Transportation, and Safe Schools 
 
 
Transportation: 
• No issues at this time with transportation.  
• One driver still being utilized for food delivery. 
 
Facilities: 
 
• The ceiling tile in NHS hallways is being replaced. Thanks to custodial staff at NHS for assisting.  
• Maintenance dept will be out at varying times during the month of June for X and vacation days, so limited 

work will be taking place as far as they are concerned.  
• Rooms are being moved out in preparation for painting of rooms at NHS and other work. 
• Air Handling Unit at NIS went down and we had to replace two motors which should be done in the next week 

so NIS will have AC. 
• Other facility work is progressing at this point. 
• Turf at the stadium was examined and we will need to repair a couple of spots but nothing major.  
• Working with Hayes and Associates on the fire panel at NPS. We had such a range of estimates we wanted to 

make sure we are meeting the state guidelines as we move forward.  
 
Safe Schools 
• Met with Fred Scroggins the state compliance officer assigned to this region. We toured all the schools and 

went through each Risk Assessment completed by the schools. While there are a few items we need to refine we 
had a very good walkthrough. Officer Scroggins will be returning unannounced later this year for a formal 
walkthrough that will be reported. Thanks to each of the schools and administrators for their work and the 
feedback they provided on the walkthrough.   

• At the direction of Mr. Watts, I ordered another 3,000 masks. Waiting on additional hand sanitizer to arrive. 
We plan on meeting in mid-July to determine what other items we may need as we move into the next school 
year. However, we don’t want to have a huge stockpile and then not utilize it.  

 
 
 
 


